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SSPOA Members:
The BOD really appreciated your participation in our Spring meeting in the Park and we look forward to a productive Fall meeting.
The Fall meeting will be held on September 11, 2021 at the New Buffalo Township Library located at 33 N. Thompson Street beginning at 10:00 AM et in the Pokagon Room.
The attached agenda provides an overview of the meeting and it is important that active members attend to learn what has been done, what we plan to do, provide input, and vote on your new Board of Directors. 
Active members are members in good standing (have paid their 2021 dues). There is one vote per property address (paid) for each elected position. Only active members can vote and provide SSPOA input. 
As agreed to at our Spring meeting the BOD will present multiple options of playground equipment for your approval. This expense was budgeted as part of our county drain easement payment and playground equipment is a requirement in our Park deed.
The SSPOA two most important assets are our park and our deeded beaches. These two areas make up our two standing committees and along with the four officers the committee chairs are part of the board of directors.
We look forward to addressing your concerns and look forward to a productive Fall meeting. Call or email us with any questions, clarifications, or concerns.
Ron Watson - President   630-561-3629    ronandritawatson@sbcglobal.net 
Cheryl Istvan  -Vice President
Arlene Pokuta –Treasurer
Sharon Kelly Kenny  -Secretary      skellkenny@aol.com
Linda Hankus  -Park Chair
Helen Shannon- Beach Chair
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